
REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Final Recommendation Report: Official Plan 
Amendment – Policies to Address the Loss of 
Dwelling Rooms 
 
Date:  May 10, 2019 
To:  Planning and Housing Committee 
From:  Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning  
Wards: All 
 

SUMMARY 
 
This report will present a recommended citywide Official Plan Amendment to Section 
3.2.1 Housing of the Official Plan with respect to policies to address the loss of dwelling 
rooms. The report will be finalized and made available for consideration in advance of 
the May 28, 2019 Planning and Housing Committee meeting.   

 

 

CONTACT 
 
Kerri Voumvakis, Director 
Strategic Initiatives, Policy & Analysis 
City Planning Division  
Tel: 416-392-8148 
Email: Kerri.Voumvakis@toronto.ca  
 

 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
Gregg Lintern, MCIP, RPP 
Chief Planner and Executive Director 
City Planning Division  
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